
 

 
               

                   RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/195/2022-23                                                                                                        11th FEB 2023                       
              FUTURE TECH OLYMPIAD  
 
Dear Parents, (VI to VIII) 
 
Greetings! 
  
This is to inform you that CBSE in partnership with IBM is launching the ‘Future Tech 
Olympiad’, to provide students an opportunity to assess their understanding of future 
technologies while inspiring them to learn and gain a deeper understanding of ethical and 
productive use of technology. This Olympiad aims to identify youth leaders of Digital India 
and give them further opportunities. 
We will be conducting the Future Tech Olympiad for the students of grades VI to VIII, to 
assess the future tech readiness of students for a Digital India on Monday 13th February 
during school hours. Please ensure your ward’s attendance in school for the same. 
 
Please refer to the link below for more details. 
          
       23_Circular_2023.pdf 
 
In case of any queries please feel free to connect with the Class Teacher. 
 
Mrs. Nidhi Tewari  
 

Principal 
Ridge Valley School 
 

https://ridgevalleyschool-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/ittech_ridgevalleyschool_org/EYQ1rPux5PFFvivMFgdxXZwBjCeAMQEG9UitlW3Is5t-Kw?e=7PuFty

